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July 10, 2019 

Watermain and Sidewalk Replacement, Permanent Cycling 
Facilities, Streetscaping and New Parkettes on 

Bloor Street West from Bathurst Street to Spadina Avenue 
Contract: 19ECS-TI-04SP 

Night Work Begins: July 17, 2019* 
*Subject to change 

 
The City's contractor is making excellent progress installing the new watermain along Bloor Street West. 
The watermain has been installed and has passed testing. The City will now transfer the water service 
connections from the old watermain to the new watermain.  
Connections with minimal disruption (i.e. water shut offs) to businesses and residents will be 
performed during the day. Connections that require longer water shut offs will be performed at 
night to minimize the disruption of having no water. Nighttime working hours are from 11:00 PM 
to 7:00 AM. The City's contractor will attempt to accommodate each properties' preference for the 
timing of their connection. 
 
Businesses/residents will be given a minimum 48 hours' notice for planned water shut offs. Although all 
efforts will be taken to minimize noise, there will be construction noise during these hours. 
 
MAP OF WORK AREA                                                
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 
You will experience dust, noise and other inconveniences.  The City will make efforts to reduce impacts.  
Your patience is appreciated. 

 

Work Hours: Regular hours of work remain 7:00 AM to 11:00PM Monday to Friday 
and 9:00 AM to 7:00PM on Saturdays with work on Sundays when required. 
Night work will be scheduled from 11:00 PM to 7:00 AM when required for water 
service connections. 

 Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the 
safety of workers, road users and residents. Road users should continue to obey all 
posted traffic signage. 

• There will be one shared lane in each direction for vehicles and bicycles 
through the work zone 

 
 

Road and Sidewalk Access: In order to complete the work in a safe manner, there 
will be road and sidewalk restrictions within the construction work zone. Access for 
emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times. 
 
Driveway Access: The contractor will notify you of any temporary restrictions to your 
driveway access.  Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times.  

 

Alternate Cycle Routes: During construction the bike lane will be temporarily closed 
through the work zone. Signs for cyclists will be posted directing them to share the 
one lane of eastbound and westbound traffic lanes through the work zone.  Cyclists 
should consider Dupont Street or Harbord Street as alternative routes during 
construction. 

 
NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote Contract 19ECS-TI-04SP 

Public Consultation Unit Paul Martin, 416 392-3074, bloorstreetconstruction@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General & after hour inquiries  311 

Website toronto.ca/bloorstreetconstruction 

 
Sign up to receive construction updates: 

toronto.ca/bloorstreetconstruction 
Thank you for your patience.  Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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